THORN TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION

Zoning Members Present: Rick McCance

Joe Blaine Ed Corns

Casey Casto, Zoning Inspector Deborah Morgan, Zoning Secretary

Guests Present: Soup Dornon, Larry Roberts, Kurt Grindley, Rick Wilson, Dale Factor, Bob

Coleman, Donald Brosius

Meeting: Date: 10/21/2013

Time: 6:00 p.m.

Location: Thorn Township Building

The Thorn Township Zoning Commission's regular monthly meeting was called to order by Chairman Rick McCance, by saying the Pledge of Allegiance to the American Flag. Roll call was taken and all members were present.

Ed Corns made a motion to accept and approve the minutes from the September 2013 meeting as presented. Joe Blaine seconded the motion, the motion passed by unanimous vote of members present.

Discussion with Attorney Donald F. Brosius

Mr. Brosius was in attendance to speak with Zoning Commission, BZA, Trustees, and all guests on all matters dealing with zoning. Mr. Brosius discussed Thorn Township's current zoning resolutions and made some suggestions concerning some changes that should be considered. Rules concerning public hearings, meetings, membership of the zoning boards were also discussed. Mr. Brosius also answered many questions from the meeting attendees.

Chairman McCance announced that the next regular November monthly meeting would be held one week later than the regularly scheduled meeting due to the fact that the second Monday falls on Veteran's Day.

After no further business the meeting was adjourned by Chairman McCance at 8:45 p.m.

Rick McCance, Chairman

Deborah Morgan, Secretary